## WE WANT OUR BUSES BACK

## LOBBY FEBRUARY'S COUNCIL MEETING

Assemble 12-2pm, Sheffield Town Hall, Wednesday 1 February

## Profits First Bosses put passengers last again

We Want Our Buses Back (WWOBB) is a campaign group set up after fare rises and cuts in services in July last year. Since then, we organised a 300 strong demonstration in November against First's latest fare rise and have lobbied and petitioned (over 6000 signatures collected) the council to take action. At the last council meeting the council passed a motion calling for re-regulation of the buses - we have to hold them to their word- we've heard all this before.

Margaret Thatcher's deregulation & privatisation in 1987 has led to private operators like 'First' gaining a near monopoly and putting their huge profits before us passengers. They raise fares and cut services without any accountability.

## WWOBB says:

- Reduce Bus Fares
   & Restore Services
- Re-regulate the buses
- Re-nationalise public transport
- Decent wages & shorter hours for bus drivers



Campaign meetings: Weds 8 feb & Weds 8 march at 7pm at the Quaker Meeting House, James Street, (nr Cathedral). All Welcome.

More Information: Tel. Calvin:

07810628740 or Alistair: 07706710041